
October   2021   Newsletter     
  

OCTOBER   DATES   TO   REMEMBER:     

  October   4-8      Intro/Review   Number   1-5,   Building   Our   Family   Wall   
           BRING   IN   FAMILY   PHOTO   FOR   PHOTO   WALL ,   Giving   Thanks     

October   11          NO   SCHOOL   (Thanksgiving)     
October   12-15    Letter   E     
October   14-15     PICTURE   DAY!!!!   
October   18   -22Community   Helper   Week   and   Fire   Safety.   Letter   H     
October   25-29   Halloween   Shape   Building,   Pumpkin   Math   and   Spooky   Activities   
October   28-29    CRAZY   HAIR   DAY!!!   Wear   Black   and   Orange   

  
REMINDERS:     

•    It’s   cold   and   flu   season.   Please   be    considerate   of   other   children   and   teachers.    If   
your   child   shows   signs   of   lethargy,   fever,    vomiting,   etc.,   please   wait   a   minimum   of   
24    hours   after   the   last   symptom   clears   before    allowing   them   to   return   to   class.   
If   your    child   is   away   sick,   please   notify   the   preschool    by   calling   (403)   936-5474   x   
4.     
•    There   is   absolutely   NO   PARKING   in   front   of    the   school.   It   is   a   fire   zone.   If   you   
are   late    picking   up   or   dropping   off   children,   please    continue   to   park   in   a   
designated   parking   stall.     
•    Please   be   sure   to   check   your   child’s   mailbox    after   each   class   for   important   
notices   and    special   projects.     

  
PLEASE   BE   AWARE   THE   SPEED   LIMIT   IS   15   KM/H   -   The   rec   centre   is   watching   
please   be   aware   of   your   speed.   
  
  
  
  



  
  

KERNELS   FUNDRAISER:     

Our   first   fundraiser   of   the   year   has    started…Kernels   popcorn!   Please   check    your   
child’s   mailbox   for   the   order   form.    Order   forms   are   due   back   to   Teacher   Linda    by   
October   8 th    to   ensure   that   we   get   the    popcorn   back   in   time   for   Halloween!    Orders   
will   be   available   for   pick-up   the    week   of   October   18 th .   Thank   you   for    supporting   
Indus   Preschool!   

  
SCHOLASTIC   BOOK   CLUB     

Thank   you   for   participating   in   our   first   round   
of   Scholastic   book   club   ordering!    A   portion   of    
the   profits   from   the   book   order   go   directly   to    
the   pre-school!     
Please   visit    www.scholastic.com    and   use     
classroom   code:    RC241791      

VOLUNTEERING   IN   THE      
CLASSROOM     

Most   Year   Volunteering   is   something   we   often   
call   upon.   Due   to   Covid   we   are   not   having   any   
parent’s   volunteers   at   this   time.   We   will   keep   
you   up   to   date   if   anything   changes.     
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